
               

 

Bella Vista Computer Club General Meeting 

June 12,2017 

The monthly General Meeting of the B.V.C.C. was held June 12, 2017 in the Community Room at 
Highlands Crossing. 
President Sylvia Hill called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M. There were 24 in attendance (including 

officers and chair persons.) 

Joel Ewing gave the treasurer’s report. The beginning balance was $18,820, income was $224.37and 

expenses were $607.51 with and ending balance of $18,436.86. 

Jim Prince reported that our current membership count is 118 members. 

Sylvia Hill announced the time and dates of our Help Clinics: June 21st 9am to noon, July 19th,9am to 

noon, August 5th 9am to noon, and August 16th 9am to noon. 

Sylvia Hill announced positions still open – Vice President and Program Chair. Sylvia suggested that 

Program Chair should probably consist of 3 – 4 people. 

Joel Ewing presented “Exploring the Cloud” cloud storage. Jim Prince presented Google devices and 

products that help us connect to the cloud. 

Joel asked if members were interested in a workshop obtaining storage on the cloud. Members also 

suggested workshops on ways to connect WI-FI throughout the house. Learning more about using 

Google services. Using different devices, etc to connect to T.V.s etc. for entertainment purposes. 

Don Hood advised members with Windows 10 use Elvira for their anti-virus carrier.  

Bob Shewmake dismissed the meeting at 7:55. 

Kathy Fourt, Secretary 

                                                                                                              

                                                                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


